
From: Byrne, Timothy
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: 4957-WR-3 PN
Date: Friday, September 28, 2018 10:16:54 AM
Attachments: Joyce Street Cottages Sewer Transfer Form.pdf signed.pdf

4957-WR-3_New Responsible Official Info
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 8:14 AM
To: Byrne, Timothy
Subject: RE: 4957-WR-3 PN
 
Tim
Here is the transfer paperwork and the new NDSTW Trust Form for Joyce St Cottages
 
 
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
 

From: Byrne, Timothy [mailto:ByrneT@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 12:39 PM
To: 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: FW: 4957-WR-3 PN
 
Kathy,
 
It looks like we will be needing a permit transfer form to be filled out to change the responsible
official and other new info for the permittee. The Public Notice will be on hold until we receive
updated information.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call.
 
Tim Byrne
Engineer
ADEQ, Water Division
5301 Northshore Dr.
NLR, AR 72118
(501)682-0648
 

From: Deardoff, Amy 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 11:49 AM
To: Byrne, Timothy
Subject: 4957-WR-3 PN
 
Just got a call from Cathy at the NW AR DemGaz. She called Meredith Chisolm to arrange
payment, and Ms. Chisolm told her that she has sold her house and has nothing more to do
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with Joyce Street Cottages POA. New contact info is below.
 
Andy Hague
Real Clear Neighborhoods
479-236-7262
info@realclearneighborhoods.com (Obviously this isn’t his individual address, but I found it
on the web and it may get to him. J)
 
Cathy is going to hold onto the PN stuff, so when you figure out what we need to do, just let
me know.
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 

mailto:info@realclearneighborhoods.com























